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Dear SENR Committee,  
I'm a retired editor, living in Ashland. I feel great alarm about the climate crisis. I'm writing to
express support for meaningful greenhouse gas emissions reduction legislation in Oregon via a
cap-and-invest program. I urge you to support a strengthened LC0019. 

Thank you.

Catherine Foster
983 Oak St.
Ashland, OR 97520


